
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
TOWN OF HERNDON REINSTATES MASKING REQUIREMENT IN PUBLIC BUILDINGS 
 
Herndon, VA (August 10, 2021) – Effective Wednesday, August 11, all members of the public over age two 
are required to wear masks indoors in town facilities. This includes the Herndon Municipal Center, 
Herndon Community Center, Herndon Town Hall, Herndon Centennial Golf Course, Herndon Public 
Works Complex and Herndon Police Department. 
 
The mask requirement, which had been lifted earlier in the summer, comes as the Delta variant of the 
Coronavirus appears to be a highly-transmissible cause of COVID-19, the disease resulting from the virus. 
Masks are required for all visitors to town facilities,  regardless of vaccination status. Masks are also 
required for attendees at public meetings, including public hearings of the Herndon Town Council, boards 
and commissions. 
 
For more information on COVID-19 and its impact on the Herndon community, visit Fairfax County’s 
Health Department at Fairfaxcounty.gov/health.  
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